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GOLDEN FELLOWSHIP CLUB 
MONTHLY MEETING  

THURSDAY, AUGUST 5, 2021  -  6:00 PM  -  FLC DINING ROOM 
Bring a covered dish to share and plan to join us for dinner and a 

wonderful music program presented by 
The Singing Churchmen Ensemble.  

 
For further information, please contact Rachel Bible. 

2021 - 2022  NOMINATION OF DEACONS  
SUNDAY, AUGUST 1, 2021 & 

NOMINATIING COMMITTEE  REPORT HANDOUT 
 

 Our church family will nominate five persons to serve as deacons for a 
three-year term beginning with the 2021-2022 church year. The election of  
deacons will be held on Sunday, August 15, 2021.   

The following individuals are ineligible because they currently serve as  
deacons. Please DO NOT include any of their names as your choice.  They 
are as follows: Robert (Bob) Baltzer, Gary Barker, Mike Bonham, Roy Dodd, 
Garry Freeman, Harold Gibson, Buddy Jordan, Jonathan Haney, Ray Hiler,  
Kevin Mangan, Chad Mason, Joe Rukat, Greg Tichenor, Paul Tichenor, Scott 
Wooten and Monte Wright.  

Please be in prayer for those individuals that the Lord leads to serve Him  
by serving families in our church and community. 

The Nominating Committee Report will also be handed out on this date.  A 
vote for these listed officers, teachers, etc. will be held on Sunday, August 15, 
2021 as well. 

VOTE FOR APPROVAL OF  
CUSTODIAL POSITION CANDIDATE 

Our church family will have an opportunity to vote their option 
upon hiring Mr. Robert Timothy Long on Sunday, August 1, 2021 

during the Worship Service. 



Music Ministry Notes 

1.  Sunday, August 1  -   

    8:30 AM  -   Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

    10:15 AM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal (choir room) 

         10:30 AM  -  Worship (Live & On-line—YouTube) 

 

2.  Wednesday, August 4  -   

   7:30 PM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal  

      

3.  Sunday, August 8 - 

    10:15 AM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

       10:30 AM  -  Worship 

                                              

4.  Wednesday, August 11  -   

      7:30 PM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal  

                                                       
5. Sunday, August 15  -  Ordinance of  

     The Lord’s Supper Service   

   10:15 AM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

   10:30 AM  -  Worship 

          

6.  Wednesday, August 18  -   

    7:30 PM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

          

7. Sunday, August 22  - 

   8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

   10:30 AM  -  Worship 

 

8.  Wednesday, August 25  -  

   7:30 PM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

 

9. Sunday, August 29  - 

   TBA -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

        TBA  -  Worship 

10. Wednesday, September 1  - 

         5:30 PM  -  Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

- Ray Conway, Minister of Worship 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY INFORMATION 
Month of June 2021 

 
Total number of households  
      served:                            75 
Total number of people in the  
     families served:                161 
Total number of seniors (65+)  
     served at your pantry:          29 
Total number of adults 19—64  
     served at your pantry:         93  
Total number of children (under 18)      
    served at your pantry:           39 

REHEARSAL SCHEDULE 
CLOTHES ARE AVAILABLE FOR  

FAMILIES IN NEED 
AT 301 SOUTH LAUREL STREET,  

WALHALLA, SC  29691 
 

    MASKS WILL BE REQUIRED 
 

Attn:  Mrs. Tracy Tichenor,  
 Tel: 710-9626 

 E-Mail:  jttich96@gmail.com 
 

     OPEN ON MONDAY AND TUES-
DAY  -  10:00 AM UNTIL 1:00 PM  

 
   TOTALS CLIENTS SERVED IN 

JUNE 2021   
   

        Total Clients  -  49 
    Total Number of Family Members   -  167 

     Number Under Age 18  -  67 
      Number Over Age 60   -  30  

“SON”FLOWER CLOTHES  
CLOSET NEWS 



 

THANK YOU NOTES 

Dear College Street Baptist Church, 
 
    Mom (Elberta Chastain) loved her church, her Sunday School class, the Brown Bag Bunch and   
Golden Fellowship.  She had a couple of refund checks come in and would be delighted that we are      
donating to the Food Bank in her honor.   
    We thank you for the meals you delivered, the cards, the phone calls and the love you showed her. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Elberta Chastain’s Family 
 

*********** 
Dear Church Family, 
 
     Julian and I are so very thankful for your prayers.  Julian gets stronger each day after his knee 
replacement surgery.  Our son-in-law, Cliff Stokes is recovering from a miracle liver transplant surgery.  
They also send their thanks for your love and prayers. 
     We are blessed by a wonderful church family. 
 

 Julian & Janet Davis II 
Cliff & Catherine Stokes Family 

 
   *********** 

Dear Church Members, 
 
     “It’s sometimes easy to forget that there are nice people out there doing nice things for others. 
Thanks for being such a special reminder.” 
     Thanks so much for ALL the nice things that the church has done for our family.  May God bless 
ALL of you for your kindness. 
 

Love, 
 

Bessie C. Littleton & 
Clayton Randall Littleton 

 
*********** 

Dear Church Family, 
 
     We are so grateful for your prayers, cards and calls during the recent passing of our brother 
and uncle.  It’s times like these that make us realize how much our church family means to us.  Your ex-
pression of sympathy and love were very much appreciated. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Lillian McKinney, Susan Thrift & Family 

 
*********** 

Dear Church Family, 
 
     Your contribution to the Prison Ministry to honor Claude’s passing is an honor to us as well as to 
Lillian McKinney (Claude’s sister). 
     May the Lord richly bless you and your church as you continue to worship and praise our Lord 
Jesus Christ. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Pat Vess & Family 


